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4th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Discovery Museum - Lost in the Toy Museum 
 

On Wednesday 30th April, Year 1 will be visiting the Discovery Museum in Newcastle as part of our 
History topic. The children will take part in a fantastic, full-day interactive session ‘Lost in the Toy 
Museum’. During the session we will have the opportunity to explore the gallery, as well as make 
our own toy.  
 
Children will travel to and from the venue by coach on the day and will be accompanied by St 
James school staff. Children should wear their full St James school uniform on the day and have 
comfortable shoes and a warm coat. Children will need a packed lunch as this is a full-day event. 
We will be back in time for normal end of day arrangements.  
 
The subsidised cost of this trip is £10.00. Please give permission and payment for your child to 
attend via your ParentPay account.  
 
If your child is in receipt of means tested free school meals and you would like us to provide a 
packed lunch for the trip please telephone the school office as soon as possible. If you need to 
discuss anything else please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
We are sure the children will enjoy this opportunity. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Gofton  
Year 1 Class Teacher 
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